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IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT THE CLASS ACTION LAWSUIT AGAINST  
GRENVILLE CHRISTIAN COLLEGE (“GCC”) 

 
www.GCCSettlement.ca 

 
Please read this notice carefully as it may affect your legal rights.  

 

If you attended and boarded at GCC between September 1973 and July 1997 (and you 
are NOT a child or grandchild of Charles Farnsworth and/or Alastair Haig and you have 
NOT previously validly opted-out) you are a Class Member and this Notice is for you.   
 
A Settlement has been reached between the parties for the all-inclusive amount of 
$10,875,000 CAD to be paid by the Defendants’ Insurers to settle the class action in 
return for releases and a dismissal of the lawsuit.  Before the Settlement can be 
implemented, a Court must consider whether it is fair, reasonable and in the best interests 
of the Class.  That Court hearing is scheduled to be heard virtually on: November 16, 
2023, at 10:00 am EST.  
 
A copy of the Settlement can be found here on the dedicated Settlement website  
www.GCCSettlement.ca.  
 
If you want to submit a claim for payment in the Settlement, you do NOT need to take 
any steps at this time.  Another Notice will be issued if the Settlement is approved with 
details on how to submit a claim. Updates and details will also be available on the website  
www.GCCSettlement.ca.   
 
If you do not think the Settlement is fair, reasonable, or in the best interests of the Class, 
and you want to object to its approval, you must do so, in one (1) of two (2) ways, no later 
than October 31, 2023, by 11:59 pm EST.   For more details about how to submit an 
objection, please go to https://www.mckenzielake.com/the-grenville-christian-college-
class-proceeding/ or www.GCCSettlement.ca.  You may also call the Notice 
Administrator at 1-877-786-0546 for more information.     
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